
22 October 2024 - H.E. Ambassador Maria Lumen B. Isleta attended the meet and greet of
Pinas Floorball International Team on 19 October 2024 (Saturday), at IFU Arena, Uppsala,
Sweden, where the latter was participating in friendly games.

Pinas Floorball International was founded in 2021 as Pinas Floorball Nordic by passionate
individuals with ties to the Philippines, mostly dual citizens, and a love for floorball. The primary
goal of Pinas Floorball International is to lead the Philippines into becoming the leading floorball
nation in Asia and Oceana. During the last three (3) years the team has won several medals.
In 2024, they won the gold medal in the World Floorball Championship Qualifications Asia &
Oceania Floorball Confederation (WFCQ AOFC).



The Philippine Embassy treated the team to afternoon snacks before the evening friendly game
against Sala Silverstaden IBK, Sweden, which the team participated in and won (9-2 score).
The team presented the Ambassador a souvenir t-shirt with the team’s logo.

In December 2024, the team will compete in the 15th World Floorball Competition in
December2024 in Malmö, Sweden. The team reached the finals beat Thailand in the finals of
the qualifiers held on 25 May 2024 at the PhilSport Arena in Pasig City. END

Ambassador Isleta receive the souvenir t-shirt from the team

Ambassador Isleta tries floorball



Pinas Floorball International with Ambassador Isleta and Embassy personnel

Players doing their stretching before the game



Above photos taken during the game

Snacks served during the meet and greet with the team


